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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

29/03/2022  11:54:092022/0719/T OBJ Elizabeth West This tree is subject to a tree protection order for the amenity of all neighbouring residents. It should provide 

screening from trains and the electrical installations and afford privacy to the houses. This tree has been over 

pruned in the past; it is in a conservation area and as well as the amenity provided to residents, it offers 

necessary and valuable wildlife habitat. Constant reduction of this tree is detrimental to the tree itself, to 

residents¿ amenity and to wildlife. Camden Council has repeatedly ignored the requests of local residents to 

uphold tree conservation in this garden which as a result is becoming less green and leafy. There is currently 

a national campaign to grow more trees to reduce carbon in the atmosphere; I urge you to protect our 

environment and refuse this application.
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